
 March 2, 2025 

 

8:30 am Traditional Worship Service 
 
 

11:00 am Contemporary Worship Service 
Morning Message                                                                     Pastor Bob 
Series: Embracing Your Marriage 
 

Taking Down Walls 
Psalm 18 

 

9:45 am Bible Study Hour 

• Children’s Sunday School 

• Youth Sunday School 

• Adult Bible Fellowship 
 
Council Meeting Update: We are pleased to announce that the 
proposal to replace the carpet in the Worship Center, Front Foyer, and 
office spaces and reupholster the pews has passed by membership 
vote.  
 

3-M (Men’s Morning Meet): Band of Brothers 
(CBC’s Men’s Ministry) invites men to join us on 
the 1st Monday of each month from 8:00 am-9:00 
am in the Mission Café for a time of fellowship 

and devotion.  The next meeting is Monday, March 3rd.  See you there! 
 

Ladies Evening Bible Study:  A second evening Ladies Bible Study 
offering an 8-session study that explores the humanity and compassion 
of Jesus as shared by Luke. This study includes discussion, workbook 
questions and video lessons. Beginning Tuesday, March 4th in the 
Mission Café from 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm, meeting every other 
Tuesday.  It’s not too late to sign up! Contact Michelle Markley (717) 
250-4565 or by email at mrsmmarkley@gmail.com. 
 

Calvary Seniors is Thursday, March 6th at 10:30 am.  The guest 
speaker is John d’Esterhazy.  Lunch will be a potluck.  Sign-up sheets 
are posted outside the ladies’ room in the foyer.  
 

Communion: We will be celebrating communion on March 9th, as we 
remember our Lord and Savior’s death, burial, resurrection, and the new 
life we have in Him.  
 

CBC Ministry Fair 2025 is March 16th. This year’s theme is “Who’s 
Next”.   We hope you come out and see the exciting things God is doing 
at Calvary Bible Church and find your place of ministry!  
 

Ladies Craft Weekend: Feeling crafty? Bring your craft project with you 

and join us for a Ladies Craft Weekend offered by Women’s Ministries. 

Friday, March 28th from 10:00 am-9:00 pm and Saturday, March 29th  

from 8:00 am-7:00 pm in the Faithbuilders classroom. Check the bulletin 

board for more details and to sign up.  

Special Giving Sunday is March 30th.  Each year we offer a special 
opportunity for you to give above and beyond your regular tithe. This 
year’s giving will be used to make a payment directly toward the 
principle of our building loan, a community outreach event, and 
contribute to the cost of replacing the carpet and pew reupholstering. 
Please use the blank envelopes in the pew rack to designate 
special giving. Thank you for your faithful giving.  
 

Children’s Ministries Easter Celebration: 
Children’s Ministries will be hosting their 
annual Easter Celebration on April 12th, 9:00 
am-11:00 am. The breakfast portion of the 
Celebration will require a ticket. Tickets will be 
available after March 5th. Tickets are not 
necessary for the egg hunt starting at 10:00 
am.  We are collecting egg fillers to fill 

approximately 15,000 eggs!  We do not need donations of plastic eggs 
this year.  Egg fillers can be individually wrapped candy or small 
toys/stickers, etc. Donations can be turned in at the Children’s Check In 
desk.  We are also in need of volunteers to help serve breakfast and 
assist with the egg hunt. Volunteers would need to be available that day 
between the hours of 8:00 am-11:00 am.  If you are available to help or 
have any additional questions, please see Cindy Ray or Pam Wright. 
Thank you for your support! 
 

Baptismal Service:  
Baptism is an 
important step in the 
spiritual development 
of a believer in Christ.  
If you have committed 

your life to Jesus Christ but have never been baptized, we would 
encourage you to take this important step in your Christian life.  We will 
be having a baptismal service on April 13th during a combined 11:00 am 
service.  If you desire to be baptized, please call the church office or sign 
up at the front foyer bulletin board.  Please remember to include your 
phone number so we can be in touch.  
 

In Touch Devotional for March and Our Daily Bread for the Spring 
Quarter are available on the Information Table.  These devotionals are 
available to anyone.  Pick up your copy today!  
 

Daylight Saving Time begins Sunday, March 9th!  Don’t forget to set 
your clocks ahead Saturday night before bed.  
 
 

Stork Report 
Xander Westyn was born to Garrett & Jennie Snyder on February 24, 
2025.  He weighed 6 pounds 13 ounces and was 19 ½ inches long. 

Proud siblings are Ryan, Shawn, Jayce and Karter.  

MISSIONS ORGANIZATION OF THE WEEK 
The Gideons International 

Mifflin County Camp 
 

The Cleanse Me Ministry provides washcloths for various ministries. 
They are in need of cotton yarn.  You may use the basket under the 
mailboxes by the office to drop off your donations. Contact Dawn 
Renninger with questions (717) 513-8099.  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

In case you missed the Marriage Q&A, you can listen to it in audio 
form as part of The People’s Podcast. 

 
 

mailto:mrsmmarkley@gmail.com


Nursery Schedule 
 

 

This Week Next Week 
 

9:30 
Karen Quay, Tracey Lightner, 
Jeffrey & Alison Kuhn 

 

9:30 
Suzanne Hartzler, Becca Peachey 

 

10:45 
Joyce Neff, Becky Partchey, 
Gracie Yoder, Madison Barger 

 

10:45 
Rachelle Naylor, Taylor Yoder, 
Emily & Sophie Van Scyoc, LeeAnn 
Boyer 

 

                       

11:00 am Greeter Schedule                        

This Week Next Week 

Margie Aurand, Jim & Dot 
Matthews, Ron & Vicki Benner, 
Tim & Tammy Matthews  

Connie Hanawalt, Mike & Jessica 
Smith, Darin & Rebecca Hostetler, 
Scott & Wendy Noss 

 

 

Multimedia Schedule for Next Week 

8:30 11:00 

Sound Jordy Krepps Sound Matt Eddy 

Slides Becca Bingaman Slides John Jurasz 

Lights  Ethan Kauffman Lights Simon Druckenmiller 

Cameras Sandra Vermeulin Cameras Sandra Vermeulin 

Ethan Kauffman (717) 250-6513 Jordan Krepps (717) 348-8356 
     

Attendance for the Week  

Service Attendance Total 

Bible Study Hour  200  

1st Service/2nd Service  108/359 467 

Wednesday Prayer Meeting 13  

Wednesday Awana 109  

Wednesday Youth 45  
       

 Weekly Financial Update 

Budgeted Weekly Need $19,664.27 

Tithes & Offerings (unrestricted funds)  $15,317.66 
 

 
 
 
 

Opportunities This Week… 
 

Today 
Traditional Worship Service                                                      8:30 am 
Bible Study Hour                                                                       9:45 am 
Contemporary Worship Service                                              11:00 am 

 

Monday 
3-M (Men’s Morning Meet)                                                        8:00 am 

 

Tuesday 
Mommy Connection                                                                  9:00 am 
Open Gym-Men’s Basketball                                                     6:00 pm 
Ladies Bible Study (Leader-Michelle Markley)                          6:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study (Leader-Amy Morgan)                            6:30 pm 

 

Wednesday 
Awana                                                                                       6:30 pm 
Youth                                                                                         6:30 pm 
Prayer Meeting                                                                          6:30 pm 

 

Thursday 
Calvary Seniors                                                                       10:30 am 
Worship Team Practice                                                             6:30 pm 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Ethan Druckenmiller – Senior Pastor  
(574) 226-4232   

Bob Marsh – Assistant Pastor 
(717) 437-0177 

Patrick Young – Youth Pastor 
(603) 455-4355 

                      Cindy Ray – Director of Children’s Ministries 
(717) 437-3284 

Jeannie Miriello – Director of Preschool & Kid Kamp 
(717) 248-5409 

 

(717) 248-5409 
100 Calvary Lane – Lewistown, PA 17044 

 

www.calvarybibleonline.org  
 

 
both services are livestreamed 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Developing Genuine 

Followers of Jesus Christ 
“Jesus said to them, ‘Follow me and I will 

make you fishers of men.’” Matthew 4:19 
 

Welcome Guests! 

We are so glad to have you with us today. Please 

take a moment to fill out our “Connection Card” 

located in the pew rack in front of you. You may 

give this to our host at the Welcome Center and 

receive a free gift or hand it to one of our ushers 

or greeters.  Let us know if we can be of 

assistance to you. God bless you! 

 

 

Elder Board 
 

Pastor Ethan Druckenmiller, Chairman 
 

 Bud Curry          Scott Morgan          Phil Schwartz          Tim Ray 
 Bob Marsh         Kelley Yetter           Chris Miller              Patrick Young
   

http://www.calvarybibleonline.org/

